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Enrollment: AK-TRAILS enrollment continues to increase. One additional student

has joined us for this last part of the school year, bringing the total enrollment to

26. Advertising and enrollment paperwork for next year will come out soon.

Events: This time of the year is incredibly busy! Upcoming events include STREAM

Week, Phlight Club, prom, and college trips. All of these unique opportunities are

optional, but give our district’s homeschool students a chance to socialize and learn

alongside other students in the district. Many students are especially looking

forward to STREAM Week. Last year we had students travel from as far as Port

Armstrong to attend.

Sports: Tia

Christopherson is

currently in Utah,

representing

AK-TRAILS at

the Western

Nationals Archery

Tournament.

Testing: The AK-STAR State Assessments are now complete! Whew! A big thank

you to all of the site teachers who helped coordinate the testing of students

throughout various communities, and to Sandra Henson, who acted as a proctor for

Edna Bay. Wrangell School District also worked with us to proctor the test of a



traveling student, which was extremely helpful and convenient. Most K-8 students

have also completed their last round of iReady Assessments.

Professional Development: Cassandra Christopherson recently attended the 2023

Virtual Reading Symposium, covering topics such as the Alaska Reads Act. More on

this to follow.
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